
A widespread natural avalanche cycle occurred in the mountains west of Cooke City in Yellowstone National
Park. This photo was taken on the 12th of February, so these slides likely occurred last weekend. What's
interesting is the mountains right outside of Cooke City did not see this kind of activity. Photo B. Fredlund 
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http://w.mtavalanche.com/forecast/18/02/15
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